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Inquiry on Swale Education, Communications and 
Partnerships 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
At the March 1, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated 
March 1, 2021 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a letter submitting comments in support of the matter from 
Joanne Blythe and Candace Savage, Wild about Saskatoon, dated January 26, 2021. 
 
In addition to forwarding the matter to City Council for information and the Saskatoon 
Environmental Advisory Committee for information, your Committee also resolved within 
its delegated authority that the reporting on implementation plan for the Green 
Infrastructure Strategy include specific consideration of the collaborative work of 
administrative departments to protect the Swale and Small Swale as important and 
valued natural assets in our city. 
 
Attachment 

1. March 1, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 
2. February 26, 2021, email from Joanne Blythe and Candace Savage, Wild about 

Saskatoon. 


